
Donate Your Left-Over Samples
The Salvation Army needs your products!

New to ASI Show® Chicago this year, we’re launching a charity program and asking all supplier exhibitors to donate their left-over 
promotional products to the local Salvation Army. 

Where and when do I drop my non-perishable left-over products?
Please bring any non-perishable products loose, bagged, or boxed to the exhibitor service desk between 3:30 – 9:00 p.m. on July 11.

Where can I get a receipt of my donation?
During the donation process, you can fill out an “In Kind” form complete with your contact information. The Salvation Army will then mail 
you a receipt of your donated products for your records. 

What happens to my donated items?
Your donations will go to the local Salvation Army, where they will be distributed to individuals and families in need.

About the Salvation Army
The Salvation Army has been assisting people in need for over 150 years. In communities throughout Chicago and the surrounding 
five-county area, we extend emergency and supportive assistance from corps community centers, service extension units, the 
Emergency Disaster Services Center, residential programs, mobile units, and counseling sites.

Our mission is to meet human needs wherever they may be, without discrimination. As part of this commitment to our community, 
we provide assistance to families and individuals in crisis – to those suffering after a natural disaster, and to those struggling with 
poverty, food insecurity, joblessness, impending or current homelessness, abuse, and despair. This assistance has included nutritious 
meals, counseling, child care, shelter and transition to permanent housing.

Questions? Contact Adham Faltas at (215) 953-3457 or afaltas@asicentral.com.


